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All planning enquiries should be sent to the Local Planning Authority. 
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For the attention of: Charlotte Brinkley 

 

 
Dear Charlotte, 
 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 CONSULTATION RETURN: 
SCC/0092/24SC/SCREEN 

PROPOSAL: EIA Scoping Request for the Extraction and Processing of Sand and Gravel, Recycling 
of Inert Materials, and Associated Infrastructure. 

LOCATION:  Land at Westerfield Road, Westerfield, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP6 9HZ 

 

Notice is hereby given that the County Council as Highway Authority make the following comments: 

A planning application for the above proposal should include a Transport Statement (or equivalent 
document) detailing the following: 

- Quantity, vehicle type and duration of vehicle trips associated with the proposal and any 
committed developments in the area; 

- As there is an increase in trips and traffic from this proposal, this could present a 
detrimental impact to the road network, so it is important that transport is assessed 
appropriately. 

- Vehicle routes associated with the proposal and details of how these will be enforced; 
- Assessment of the new access arrangements; 
- Assessment of any recorded injury accidents close to the proposal site; 
- Details of any changes to the highway impact of the proposal when compared to the existing 

arrangement; 
- Parking, manoeuvring and any other on-site highway related matters including any measures 

to improve the sustainability of the proposal. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ben Winton 

Transport Planning Engineer 

Growth, Highways and Infrastructure

 

Our Ref: SCC/CON/2970/24 

Date: 27 September 2024 

Highways Enquiries to: Highways.DevelopmentControl@suffolk.gov.uk  

The Planning Department 

Suffolk County Council 
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